
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Greenways Commission 
Glenn Parks, Chair 

SUBJECT: Development Application: University .Village 

DATE: January 24,2007 

The Commission voted unanimously (4-0) to recommend that the Council adopt Resolution A, 
which would approve the project with the applicant's proposed recreation improvements and the 
bicycle/pedestrian path along NC 54. 

Commission members voting were: Glenn Parks (Chair), Jim Earnhardt, Mary Ann Freedman, and 
Reed Huegerich 

Absent: Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Mary Blake, and Gary Galloway A quorum was present. 
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